
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 2017 

 

Dear Glenwood Families, 

As part of the new Dignity for All Students Act (DASA), New York State requires each school 
to provide a version of the school code of conduct in student friendly language.  Please see this 
document enclosed in this letter.  We encourage you to review this document with your children.  
The goal of DASA is to address the serious problems of bullying, harassment, or discrimination 
based on any part of a student’s identity.   

Also enclosed in this letter is an anti-bullying pledge that we would like students to return to 
their teachers by September 25, 2017.  Please read this pledge with your children; both you and 
your child should sign this document. 

We are taking a very proactive approach to minimize any type of bullying or student conflict at 
the school.  In addition to our assembly programs, we will be developing curriculum materials as 
well as organizing a DASA parent committee in the next few weeks. 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to working together to build an even more 
peaceful Glenwood Landing School. 

Sincerely, 

 

Bridget Finder and the Glenwood Landing School Staff  

 

    Bridget Finder 
   Principal, Glenwood Landing School                  2014 National 
   finderb@northshoreschools.org                    Blue Ribbon School 
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